
PUBLIC NOTICE
A  new  residential
development is planned along
Neville  Park  Boulevard  and
Thoms  Run  Road  in  Collier
Township,  Allegheny  County,
PA. The future development to
be known as the Neville Park
Residential  Development  is
approximately  135  acres  of
property  that  will
accommodate  40  duplex
units, 80 townhomes, and 211
single-family  homes.  Sewage
from  the  proposed
development will connect into
three  (3)  existing  manholes
within  the  existing  Collier
Township  collection  system
along  Thoms  Run  Road,
Neville  Park  Boulevard,  and
Marigold  Court.  Sanitary  will
eventually  flow  to  the
ALCOSAN  Wastewater
Treatment Plant.  The project
will generate 132,400 GPD or
331  EDUs  of  sewage.  Plans
and Modules will be available
for  public  viewing  and
comments  at  the  Collier
Township Municipal Building –
2418 Hilltop Road, Suite 100,
Presto,  PA  15142  between
8:00 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. from
November 30, 2023 to January
4, 2023.


